8/17/2015 Print

Subject: RE: Line 9 inquiry
From: Graham White (Graham.White@enbridge.com)
To: butterflybluelu@rogers.com;

Date: Monday, August 17, 2015 3:55 PM

Hello, Louisette, I hope you are well. We have been conducting internal financial restructuring of assets in the
past year or so, that will have no impact on our liability, levels of insurance, operations or continuing commitment
to the safety and integrity of our operations. They are primarily for greater and easier access to, and ability to
raise capital, for future major projects and increase dividends to shareholders. We have transferred many of the
Liquids assets, including Line 9, to the Enbridge Income Fund. For more information here are our releases on this
topic. Most recent: http://www.enbridge.com/MediaCentre/News.aspx?yearTab=en2015&id=1934274

And most explanatory: http://www.enbridge.com/MediaCentre/News.aspx?yearTab=en2014&id=1902458

There are no plans for merging with any external firms, this is an internal process to Enbridge owned and
operated companies.

Regards,
Graham White

Enbridge Pipelines

From: Louisette Lanteigne [mailto:butterflybluelu@rogers.com]
Sent: Monday, August 17,2015 12:20 PM

To: Graham White

Subject: Line 9 inquiry

Hello Mr. White

Since the NEB Line 9 hearings there have been several acquisitions and ownership transfers made with
Enbridge as noted in the press. I was curious about the current ownership of Enbriidge Line 9. Is it still
under Enbridge Pipelines Inc. currently?

Are there any future plans to merge to merge that project with any other Enbridge firms?

Thanks
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